State of Florida

| ~ CRIGINAL
Public Serbice Commissgion

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D)-U-M-

DATE: FEBRUARY 19, 1998
TO: Kimberly Caswell
Nancy White
Charles Rehwinkel
FROM: Beth Keating '&'L
RE:

Meeting On Directory Assistance and Telephone Book Listungs in the Polo Park/I-our
Corners Area

VIA FACSIMILE

This memo is to confirm that we will conduct an informal conference/waorkshop on
March 3, 1998, at 10:00 a.m., in Room 39 of the Gerald Gunter Building, regarding the
problems relating to Directory Assistance and Telephone Book Listines in the Polo Park/Four
Corners area.  Please ask any company technical personnel that may have some familiarity with

this problem to also attend this meeting,  You may reach me at (850) 413-6212 3t you have any
uestions OF CONCErns.,
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